
(This notice has been translated from the original notice in Japanese. In the event of any discrepancy, the original in Japanese shall prevail.)

December 7, 2018

Notification Regarding Distribution Center Relocation and Name Change

As of December 28, 2018, the Company will be closing its Atsugi Distribution Center, relocating its distribution
operations to a new warehouse, and changing the name for this new center. The details are as follows.

In addition, the new warehouse will be in operation starting on January 7, 2019.

Prior to name change

Name: Atsugi Distribution Center

Address: 1-2-8 Kawaraguchi, Ebina-shi, Kanagawa 243-0433 Japan

Tel: +81-46-233-7522

After name change

Name: Distribution Center

Address: 2-8-21 Hironodai, Zama-shi, Kanagawa 252-0012 Japan

(Inside the Nittsu NEC Logistics, Ltd. Kanagawa branch office)

Tel: +81-46-403-0001


